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AGAPE

CHRISTIAN CHURCH

Last Week At ACC
1/11-1/17

General Fund: $7,016.99

Visit acclaporte.com/give to give online or mail checks
to 1601 | Street

Weekly Need $6,886

Agape Christian Church

Contact Us
219362 5614

Senior Minister Ben Crostreet
berostreet@gmail.com
219 851 2964

Outreach Minister Taylor O’Heran
tayloroheran@gmail.com
219-369-3219

Children’s Director Danielle Banic
219363 8118

Executive Assistant Desarae Metheny
Desarae Metheny@gmail.com
219363 9250

Youth Director Cassie Lipscomb
Cassic_db@yahoo.com
219851 3193
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To see lives change by Knowing Jesus as Savior,

Growing deeper in our relationship with him, and Going
out to share his love.

Uptoming Eventd al Agape

Worship Night
January 29th, 6:30pm

Sunday Morning Service
January 26th, 10am

Sunday Evening Service

Wednesday Night
January 26th, 5pm

January 29th, 6:30pm

Elders Meeting

February 17th,6pm New to Agape Luncheon

January 26th, 11:30am

Glasses for Haiti
The church is collecting sunglasses and readers for
Haiti. Jean Claude will come this spring to pick them
up. Please no prescription sunglasses. We need kids
and adults’ sunglasses. These can be used, in good
shape. The readers are just magnifiers for adults age
45 and up. There is a box in the lobby for the
collection.

Giving Statements
Desarae will be handing out giving statements after service
on Jan 26™. On Jan 27" they will be sent out in the mail if
you are unable or havent received one.

New to Agape Luncheon
If you are new to Agape Christian Church, we want to get to
know you! On January 26 at 11:30am (right after our morning
service), we'll be hosting a luncheon for folks who are new to
the church. Come and meet our staff and Elders, learn a little
bit about the church, and learn about how you can get plugged
in here at Agape. Please sign up in the lobby so we can
prepare enough food!

“Go Boxes”
“Go Boxes” are a new ministry we are starting here at Agape!
There are wooden boxes in the lobby containing two types of
gift boxes. These boxes are for members of our congregation
to keep in their vehicles with the intention of letting God inspire
them to give the boxes to “strangers” in the community. Not
only will this ministry help us spread love and the idea that
everyone has value to God but will also train our congregation
to be better “goers”. Please feel free, to take from the rack, we
do ask that you do not keep more than two boxes of each type
in your vehicle at a time. Thank you for spreading the news that
Jesus loves everyone!



